
To All Students, Faculty, and Staff 
 
Dear Campus Community, 
  
We are pleased to share an update on the progress of the University’s Middle States Self-Study. It has 
been a busy past few months as our Working Groups have completed the bulk of their research and 

http://www.scranton.edu/pir/planning/self-study-2019/steering-committee-and-working-groups.shtml
mailto:selfstudy@scranton.edu

